KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE
Be Safe Be Respectful Be a Learner

Monday 2" June 2025

NAIDOC CUP

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our 2025 NAIDOC Week celebrations, we are excited to invite your child to participate in
the NAIDOC Cup, an inter-school sporting event that promotes community spirit, celebration, and
cultural pride. This year's theme, "The Next Generation: Strength, Vision & Legacy," emphasises
unity, resilience, and the richness of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures.

The NAIDOC Cup will provide a fantastic opportunity for students to engage in friendly competition,
build connections, and learn about the cultural history of NAIDOC Week.

Please note, due to limited transport resources, we kindly ask that you RSVP by the specified date
to ensure your child's participation and transportation arrangements

Classes involved: Indigenous Students K-6
When: Friday 27th June 2025 Travel: Bus Cost: Nil
What to Bring: recess, lunch, water, hat

What to wear: Full school uniform must be worn including a school hat and comfortable walking
shoes such as sneakers.

In accordance with our discipline policy, if your child is on Orange Level, he/she will not be able to
attend. Please fill out the permission slip below and return to the school office.

Permission can be given through the Sentral Parent Portal. There is no need to return the
note if this option is chosen. Please contact the office if you do not use Sentral Parent Portal and
need access.

Miss S Martin Mrs Bec Wrona
Principal Aboriginal Student Learning Support Officer

Address: 60-68 Smith Street, Kingswood NSW Australia 2747 Phone: 02 4736 2408 Fax: 02 4736 6001
Email: kingswoods-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Principal: Ms Sandra Martin



KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE
Be Safe Be Respectful Be a Learner

NAIDOC CUP
Permission for Non-Sentral User

Please return to the school office no later than Friday 20th June 2025 if not using the
Sentral Parent Portal

| hereby consent to my child: of class:
to attend the Naidoc Cup on Friday 27th June 2025. | understand he/she will be travelling by bus.

[ ]Please tick if there have been no changes to my child’s medical information submitted to the
school.

OR

[ ]Please tick if there are special needs of my child of which you should be aware (eg allergies,
medication) that need to be updated.

Parent/Carer Signature: Date:

NOTE: If permission are completed through the Sentral Parent Portal,
this note does not need to be returned.

Address: 60-68 Smith Street, Kingswood NSW Australia 2747 Phone: 02 4736 2408 Fax: 02 4736 6001
Email: kingswoods-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Principal: Ms Sandra Martin



